
Maxine Resh  17th 

Lou Steiner  29th        

John Graham 31st 
 

We apologize if we                             

have inadvertently                             

omitted  any birthdays. 

Retirement Cottage Newsletter - January 2019 

              Cottage News 
Upcoming Events 

 

Tuesday, Jan 8 

Council Meeting  

4:00 pm  

 

Tuesday, Jan 15 

Business Meeting  

4:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, Jan 16 

Cottage Social  

6:00 pm 

 

Ligonier Ice Festival  

 Jan 26 & 27, 2019 

HAPPY    HAPPY    HAPPY    
BIRTHDAY BIRTHDAY BIRTHDAY !!!   

The staff of Bethlen  

Communities wish  

you a very Happy & 

Healthy New Year! 

 

The Corporate Office, Senior Center 

and the Graceful Aging Wellness    

Center will all be closed on              

Tuesday,  January 1, 2019.  

Mark your calendar:  

Wednesday, Jan 16, 2019 

Cottage Social                   

Heritage Center                

6:00 pm 

Bring your own drinks      

and a snack to share. 

Special Note:           

There will not be a           

cottage dinner in January.            

The next dinner will be 

February 5, 2019. 

Election of officers . . . .  
 

It is time for nominations for 

new officers of the Resident 

Council.  The elections will be 

held at the February Business 

Meeting and the new officers 

will begin their new terms in 

March of 2019.  Please con-

sider running for office. The 

current president and vice 

president have completed 

their 2 year terms and can  

not run again per the cottage 

Resident Council By-laws.  

Happy New Year ! 

Boldog Új évet! 

Thank you to all who 

decorated to make     

the campus and the     

gazebos so festive! 



Reminders 

SPEED SPEED 

LIMIT   LIMIT   

151515 

Graceful  Aging Wellness Center  

GAWC Special Hours for New Year’s 

Mon, Dec 31:   8—11 am /no classes                                                                

Tues, Jan 1, 2019:  Closed                                         

Wed, Jan 2:   7 am—7 pm/ classes                                                    

Start the new year off by visiting        

the Wellness Center.  Stop in for         

the new class schedule for January.  

It is a good time to resolve                      
to keep moving.   

   Wishing you a Healthy New Year!  

  724-238-2142 . 

Please remind your family and friends 

coming to visit during the Holidays of 

the speed limit when driving through 

our campus. Slow down and watch   

for people walking                                    

their dogs. We want to                                  

ensure the safety of all.       

Thank you.Thank you.Thank you. 

The garbage pick up after              

New Year’s Day will be: 

 

Wednesday,  Jan 2  

— On campus 
 

Thursday,  Jan 3  

— Ligonier Heights  

 

The Building & Grounds 
Committee will not meet in 

January or February. 
 

The next meeting will be           
Tuesday, March 12, 2019       

at 3:15 pm before Council.   
 

Dates to remember:  

Monday, Jan 21        
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

The      

Senior 

Center is 

closed     

In the event of winter weather:                               

Senior Center closings will be announced              

on WTAE Channel 4  or wtae.com.  

Look for the Valley Center for Active Adults.  

Please note that the Ligonier Valley Schools      

may be closed and the Senior Center is open.  

 

Call Judy at 724-238-7942, if you are not sure.  

The Cottage Café is available for group use.  

Please check with Elaine Steele if you would     

like to use it for Bible Study or card playing        

on a regular basis.  Enjoy the space that has 

been provided for Bethlen’s cottage residents. 

Ligonier Ice 

Festival  

 Jan 26 & 27,   

2019 

Bethlen           

Communities       

is once again a 

sponsor of the 

Ligonier  Ice     

Festival.            

Be sure to look for the Bethlen Communities’        

ice sculpture on the diamond in Ligonier.    


